No. 2024/ AHC- 00 [ © /o
Office of the Superintendent of Police,

Shimla. District Shimla (Himachal Pradesh).

E-Mail 1D sp-shi-hp @ nic.in (Tel No) 0177-2652123,
From
The Superintendent of Police,
Shimla. District Shimla (HP).
To
The Deputy Conservator of Forest,
Kotgarh Forest Division, H.P.
Dated Shimla-2, the " .3 [’-"* /
Sub:- Reearrding Diversion of 0.12 hec Of forest land for con tion_of
Police Post Building at Sainj in the jurisdiction of
Division, District Shimla (Online No. FP/HP others/ 15309/2022)..
Sir.

Please refer to your office letter No. 2185 dated 19.09.2023, on the

subject cited above.

In this regard it is intimated that CA site digital map and Topo sheet of
DPF Bargal C-12 are enclosed herewith for further necessary action at your end
please. However, KML file has already been sent to your office by DFO GIS cell,
Mist Chamber Khalini through e-mail.

Encls:- As above.
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